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The Chairman also had distributed to the Committee, chart showing 
regional network designations, from the Radio Commission.

Mr. Ashcroft called and examined briefly, but being unable to furnish cer­
tain information asked for until a further consultation with other stations of the 
association he represented, he requested that he be allowed to appear at a later 
date and submit evidence, which was agreed to.

The witness filed with the Committee the following publications:—
First Annual Report of the Australian Broadcasting Commission, for year 

ended June 30, 1933.
Broadcast Advertising in Asia, Africa, Australia and Oceania.
Code for Fair Competition for the Radio Broadcasting Industry, as approved 

on November 27, 1933, by President Roosevelt.

Mr. Gagnon submitted a number of telegrams and letters he had received 
from interested people, which, by general agreement he read into the record. 
(See evidence.)

Mr. Charlesworth, Chairman of the Commission, filed a letter received 
from Radio Station CKPR, Fort William, Ont., dated March 21.

The Chairman suggested taking up the Report of Mr. Gladstone Murray 
and have Colonel Steel answer questions in connection with the subject matter of 
the report. Colonel Steel asked to be called later as he had not expected to be 
asked to consider the report to-day, and would like to look over it more before 
answering questions pertaining to it. Decided that matter be taken up at a 
later date.

Mr. Bushnell called and examined along the lines of his particular functions 
of arranging programs, selecting artists, more especially in Ontario and the 
West, and other matters in that connection.

Witness retired.

Colonel Steel called and questioned on technical radio matters.
Hon. Mr. Cardin asked if Colonel Steel could supply to the Committee, copy 

of agreement reached with the United States in 1932, and if possible, copy of 
previous agreement with that country relative to radio broadcasting. Witness 
said he would furnish statement on that matter.

Witness retired.

Some discussion as to time of next meeting, whether or not before the Easter 
holidays. It was finally decided to await the call of the Chair.

Committee adjourned to call of the Chair.

E. L. MORRIS,
Clerk of the Committee.


